
The September VA case management clinic is cancelled
Due to the different Covid-19 Alert Levels across the country, the upcoming Auckland case management clinic on 28
September has been cancelled.

Our case managers will make direct contact with those veterans who had made appointments. We'll keep you updated as
to when we'll next be in Auckland.

The next clinic is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday 26 October. Depending on the covid situation closer to the time, it
may or may not be cancelled as well. 

Thank you for your patience in these unpredictable times. Stay safe everyone. 

Date

01 September 2021

Tags

Updates for clients (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=20)
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